SAMUELS

public library

October 11, 2024

Community Foundation of the Northern Shenandoah Valley
P.O. Box 2391
Winchester, VA 22604

Dear Community Foundation of the Northern Shenandoah Valley,

Thank you for generously selecting Samuels Public Library as a recipient of a gift made through
the Cochran Family Youth Fund.

Received on October 9, 2024, the $2,500 grant will play a critical role in funding the Library’s
2025 Children’s Winter Reading Club program. This much-anticipated and cherished community
program inspires youth and encourages readers to take on new challenges as they try to reach
their reading goals. Thank you for making this special program possible.

We look forward to reporting on the success of the Reading Club program in 2025.
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